

THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY AND SOCIOLOGY

WINNIPEG, CANADA

January 16, 1967'

Mr. Donald Crabtree, Route 1, Kimberly, Idaho 83341.

Dear Don:

I appreciated very much your Christmas card with the note that came in. I, too, am sorry that we had no chance to visit with you but am pleased to know that Bordes is likely to be visiting next fall. I am hopeful that we can get him to stop by here when he is on this continent. Did I send you a copy of the paper I gave down in Argentina on lithic analysis? If not, let me know and I will make sure that you get one. Will we be seeing you at the S.A.A. meetings this spring? Hope so.

Best wishes as always.

Bill Wayn laker

William J. Mayer-Oakes, Professor and Head.

WJMO/cj